
Dear Ministry Partner, 

Three years ago we entered into a purchase agreement to buy the property shown above for the 
amount of $180,000. We agreed to pay for it over a four year period during which time we are not  
paying rent or interest on the money due.  It is a very good deal. 

Because of your faithfulness and God’s provision the first two payments have been made.   In Jan-
uary 2017 we are scheduled to make the next payment. Only $54,700 is left to pay for the prop-
erty in full.  If God provides this full amount we can pay for the property one year early. 

Would you please prayerfully consider being part of what God is doing? (See the back page 
on how you can take part.) 

Blessings, 

Dwight & Mary Kay Martin  

 

Here are words of encouragement we recently received regarding our work.  We hope they 
encourage you as well 
 

“I APPRECIATE you and your team's tremendous contribution to Kingdom advancement. Bless you brother 
(+team) - may God keep you all safe and continue to give you provision for the vision!” 

C. Groenewald  
 

“Just want you to know the THAICHURCHES.ORG website (the free website) has been INVALUABLE as 
a source of information for us as we do our planning.  I and our team have referred to it LOTS of times. We are 
working on a 10-year goal on church planting at 15 new locations in Bangkok using the Santisuk English school/
cell church model.” 

 S. Cable 
 

“I was introduced to your work by some Christian brothers, and as I have spent a little time on your website, I have 
been amazed at the incredible work you've been able to do in plotting/mapping the Kingdom in Thailand.” 

J. Pudaite 
 

“eSTAR (name of our Thai foundation) provides a health check on exaggerated or premature claims and inspires 
responsible planning” 

Quote from Beyond Ourselves a new book published by the OMF (p.357) 
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“Their responsibility is to equip God's people to 
do His work and build up the church, the body of 
Christ, measuring up to the full stature of Christ.”  

Ephesians 4:12 (NLT) 



Prayer Requests Dwight & 

Mary Kay Martin 

P.O Box 16 

A. Hang Dong 

Chiang Mai, Thailand   

50230 

 

We are privileged to have you as a partner in the work God has called us to do. As our part-

ner we ask that you join us in prayer for meetings in which Dwight will be speaking over the next 

3 months. He will be casting a vision regarding the need for the Gospel in Thailand to eleven 

different groups. He will speak to over a thousand national pastors, lay leaders and missionaries 

who will be in attendance.  

 

Before doing this work, data was not available regarding the spread of the Gospel and as 

a result many false assumptions were made. We now know that over 76% of the sub-

districts have no churches. Most people in Thailand live in an unreached area. 
 

Here are the meeting dates and locations: 

 Sept 2 – OCI T4T training with CCT Pastors 

 Sept 8-9 - EFT Pastors and ministries from northern Thailand 

 Sept 18-19 – Church leaders in Yangon, Myanmar 

 Sept 22-23 - EDC in Chiang Mai 

 Oct 7 -8 –TEC in Bangkok 

 October 10 – Teach Perspectives in Bangkok 

 October 18-19 –EDC in Bangkok 

 November 10 - EDC – Songkla 

 November 11 – Teach Perspectives in Chiang Mai 

 November 11-16 - EDC in Khon Kaen 

 November 19 – EFT Pastors in Phrae 

dwimar (Skype) 

dmartin@estar.ws 

mkmartin@estar.ws 

 

+1 (205) 483-2221  

+66-89-263-9332 

To invest in the  

ministry of 

 CrossTies Asia 

please go to 

 
www.crosstiesasia.org 

 
or send a check to  

CrossTies Asia 

P.O. Box 12143 

Birmingham, AL 

35202  

 
 

Give through CrossTies Asia 
 

Give online at http://crosstiesasia.org 
 

Choose Thailand Resource Center  

from drop down list 
 

or 

Please mail your gift to 
CrossTies Asia,  
P.O. Box 12143 

Birmingham, AL 35202.  
 

Write Thailand Resource Center on memo line 
 

 

Give through the C&MA 
 

Give online at http://ow.ly/DJnyi 

or 

Please mail your gift to 
CAMA Services  

Attn: Pat Altemose  
PO Box 35000  

Colorado Springs, CO 80935 
 

Write Thailand Resource Center on memo line 

 

Your gifts are tax deductible  
to the extent allowable by law. 


